
 

P rincipal’s Message  

Tena Koutou Katoa, 

How wonderful are these sunny days with the cold 

mornings!. It is so good seeing the children out playing 

and enjoying the sun. 

REMINDER: Tomorrow Friday 16th is school photo 

day.  Please ensure your child is in the correct 

uniform. SIBLING photo forms are available in the office. 

They MUST BE SIGNED by parent/caregiver before 

photos are taken (tomorrow)!! Please check your 

child’s bag today, a form will come home with your oldest child. 

School Driveway: Please do not drive down the drive unless you are picking up a sick child or have 

business in the office. We have noticed that more and more cars are coming down, particularly when 

children are late. It is for your child’s safety that we ask this. Also, in the car park please ensure you are in a 

car parking space before you get your children into the car. We ask this for two reasons, to keep the flow of 

traffic and for your child’s safety.  We would really appreciate your cooperation in this. 

Next term we will be having school interviews on the 2nd of August so you might want to put the date in 

your diary. Reports will go out at the end of the first 

week of term, then you will have the opportunity to 

discuss them at the interviews. More details will be 

sent out regarding how to book your interview times 

online. 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Jane Rutherford   

Friday 16th is the Feast of the Sacred 
Heart 

IMPORTANT DATES 

June  

16th School Photos 

22nd Board of Trustees Meeting  

30th Last day of Term 2  

Term 3  

July 17th  First Day 
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Happy Birthday from  

everyone at St Pius X 

16th—Cory & Alister—Hoiho 

17th—Turi—Kakapo 

18th—Vishaan—Kakapo 

PHOTOS ARE TOMORROW 

16th JUNE 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
This year photographs will be available for you to 
view and order Online with PhotoLife Studios. 
 
In a few weeks, you will receive an email from Pho-
toLife Studios with your unique Access Keycode.  This 
Access Keycode will display all the photographs of 
your child.  It is then an easy process for you to shop 
online and purchase the photographs you want. 
 
If you place your order within two weeks of receiving 
your Access Keycode you will receive free delivery for 
your photo orders.  PhotoLife has agreed to dispatch 
all the orders back to school and your child will bring 
their photographs home. 
 
Any orders placed after this two-week period will be sent directly to your 
specified delivery address and will incur a $8.00 Postage & Packing 
charge.  You will see this message when you go Online to view and order 
your photographs. 
 
The school photos will be taken on the below date:  

Please make sure your child is in correct uniform and, if they have long hair, please 
have it tied back with blue or black ties. 

 





Are nearly here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see what 
holiday programmes are available  

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/
file_sets/20-school-holiday-programmes 

 Or you can go to our website—
www.stpius.school.nz and click on 
School Holiday Programmes.  


